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       ¡SE HABLA ESPAÑOL! 

 
 
GreeƟngs,  
 
We have reached te month of November which marks the beginning of the Holiday season.  Our 
staff at Support Services are all too aware of the  impact that inflaƟon has had on our community, 
especially when it comes to food.  Our Food Pantry will conƟnue to serve those in need through-
out the season.  

If you are in need of more food assistance, our SNAP program is available to provide the latest up-
dates on eligibility requirements, updates and addiƟonal services.  Feel free to contact our NOEP 
Coordinator, Vilma Santos at vsantos@mmcc.org for any inquiries.  

We are also aware that during these Ɵmes, many may feel the need to reach out for mental health 
services .  Our BRY-ConnecƟons 2 Care program provides free mental health screenings for youths 
ages 13-21.  Please contact Program Director Tannashae Johnson at tjohnson@mmcc.org for more 
informaƟon.  Our older adult centers also  offer wellness services for clients ages 65 and older.  For 
more details, please contact Maya Doyle at mdoyle@mmcc.org.  

Our Support Services Department would like to extend our sincerest graƟtude to the community 
for entrusƟng us with so many aspects of your lives.  We wish you all a peaceful and safe Thanks-
giving.   

Warmest Regards,  
James Bishop Jr. 
Director of Support Services at MMCC  
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OLDER ADULT CENTERS  

Are you 60+ years old?   
Come join our Older Adult Centers which pro-

vide recreational, physical and educational ac-
tivities.  To sign up please contact the directors 

listed  
below:  

Maya Doyle, Director of Main Building Older 
Adult Center: mdoyle@mmcc.org 

Josephine Medina, Director of Fort Independ-
ence Older Adult  

Center:  
jmedina@mmcc.org 

Dr. Maria Garcia, Director of Marble Hill Older 
Adult Center: m.garcia@mmcc.org 
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